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Oregon's forests are not currently being managed properly, and causing the majority 

of wildfires. They once provided jobs and revenue for all of Oregon. Enough with the 

climate crisis hoax, and environmental groups pushing for horrible policies that hurt 

Oregonians. This approach does nothing to offset the tremendous loss due to 

wildfires and months of smoke. We need to make our forests sustainable again by 

managing state lands properly. What is happening in Oregon currently is 

inexcusable. SUPPORT HB3103. 


